
Fall Golf 
Fall golf is the best time to play.  Leaves are changing colors.  Once the 

aerification is done the courses are in great condition.  Not as many people 

to battle with on the course, especially on Saturday afternoons.  This is a 

great time to experiment with your game and equipment. 

Play from the most forward tees and try to shoot as low a score as you can.  

Play varied tees – red tees for the par 3’s, white for the par 4’s and blues for 

the par 5’s.  Or you decide what to do but change it up. 

Try different golf balls.  You can’t decide whether to play the Bridgestone 

e6 or the Titleist NXT Tour.  Play two balls side by side and see how you 

like them.  Distance, curvature of the golf ball, how does it react around the 

greens and how does it putt?  This is a great time to try this so you are 

ready for Spring. 

Golf lessons don’t stop on Labor Day.  It is never too late to either start 

playing or to work on your game this Fall.  Many of you literally take 6 – 8 

months off.  Your last round this year is August 31st and your first round is 

May 1st the next year.  And you wonder why you struggle with your game at 

times.  You haven’t touched a club for a long, long time.  So schedule a 

lesson or two.  Maybe make it specific to your game.   You have found you 

struggled from 50 yards and in or your putting is off.  Take a lesson and 

solidify that portion of your game so that you are ready in the Spring.  By 

doing this you are still touching your clubs for another 2 or so months. 

At Waverly Golf we run a Fall Golf Pass – single is $99 and the family is 

$149.  Unlimited golf until the snow flies.  This would give you and better 

yet YOUR FAMILY a chance to spend some quality time on the golf course. 

Bottom line, keep playing golf for another 60-90 days as it is the best time 

to play. 

Questions?  See Greg, Norm, Scott at Waverly Golf or Jeremy and Adam at 



Centennial Oaks 

More info at www.gregmasonpga.com 

 


